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 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2015/3782/L 28/08/2015  02:24:23 The CGCA has no objection to the internal alterations. The CGCA also does not object to new signage 

at the front entrance canopy, provided the signage is not internally illuminated, as Camden’s planning 

guidance specifies that signs that are internally illuminated are harmful to a listed building
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